
Message from Reverend Richard 
 
I’m delighted to say that, now that the Covid situation is greatly 
improved, services will resume at the church from Sunday 14th March 
(Mothering Sunday). This will also be a communion service. 
However, we will be under the same restrictions as before, masks 
must be worn, social distancing strictly observed (including before 
and after the service), and please use the hand-sanitiser. 
Unfortunately, Methodist guidelines also say that we shouldn’t have 
congregational singing.  Even though many of the congregation will 
have had the first dose of a vaccine, we still need to be careful. 
Despite all these restrictions, I think all who came to services prior to 
this latest lockdown will agree that it is still great to be back 
worshipping together. 
 
The services will be video recorded, and available on the website the 
day after the service, so those still unable to attend won’t miss out.  
 
Thank you to all who have kept the church going in so many different 
ways in these difficult times, and continue to do so. 
 
God bless you. 
 
Richard. 
 


